David Castor <djcusmc21@yahoo.com> wrote:


September 11, 2006

Mr. Natale,

 

          We are about to head home very soon.  I will be back in the US  on October 1st.  I just wanted to let you know before you sent those packages to the other marines.  Some of the marines still talk about the last package they got from your organization.  Thanks for the packages that you sent.   

 

*** I also got promoted out here FINALLY!!  lol  ....         -- Corporal Castor

